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Half Term Sporting Opportunities (31st May – 4th June) 
There are a number of sporting opportunities for children to take advantage of over the half-term break.  
Brampton Action Group This organisation is running activities at Talkin Tarn, Brampton Community Centre, William Howard 
School, Carlisle University and Brampton Golf Club. Most of the activities are free, but there are limited spaces for all of them. 
Early booking is essential as it is a first come, first served basis. The application form can be completed and returned online. It is 
in a Word format on the school website at: 
https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/parents/weekly-newsletters/ 
Action Ants Action Ants have been working at WBS for some time now and they have decided to run some half-term activities at 
Down-a-Gate. The day for these activities is Friday 4th June from 10.30am-12noon. The cost is £7 per child in order to take part 
in Archery, Crossbows, Junior Warrior, Slip and Slide, Water Balloon Volleyball, Tennis and Giant Football. To book a place you 
can visit the Action Ants Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/Actionants27/, or look at the poster at: 
https://www.facebook.com/Actionants27/photos/pcb.1668452256696920/1668451656696980/. 
You can also contact Action Ants directly at: john.actionants@gmail.com. 
 

Rotary Club Writing Competition 

We are very pleased to announce the results of the Year 6 RotaKids/Rotary Club Writing Competition. The children in our Year 6 

class were challenged by the Longtown and Brampton Rotary Club to write a fictional or factual account titled ‘My Greatest Day’. 

All the schools in the Brampton Consortium were invited to enter and Warwick Bridge School came first, second and third! This is 

a fantastic result – well done to our winners and everyone who took part. Here are the results: 

1st Abbie (£20 book token) 

2nd Logan (£10) 

3rd Annie (£5) 

What a superb result for our Year 6 pupils. 

 

Race for Life 2021 

Thank you to all the people who have donated to our Race for Life fundraising campaign. On Thursday June 10th all pupils will be 

taking part in the Race for Life here at Warwick Bridge School. Our aim is to raise £130 for Cancer Research UK. This is £1 for every 

pupil in school. We may well reach beyond that target in our efforts. You can provide your child with the £1 donation on the 10th 

June when they will be taking part in school Race for Life activities or go to the WBS Just Giving page at: 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/warwick-bridge-primary 

We will let you know more details about the events in the coming weeks. There may well be Covid placed restrictions on parents 

and carers being able to watch, but we will let you know about this in good time. 

 

Attendance 

Well done to our youngest pupils in the Snowy Owls class. A fantastic performance by all these pupils – let’s hope that you can all 

keep this up as the summer term progresses. 

14.5.21        Snowy Owls              Polar Bears Arctic Foxes Arctic Wolves Narwhals    School 
  98.9%       94.2%            96.8%               96.2%            92%                      95.8% 
 

Sports Day – Thursday 1st July 
We are looking forward to hosting the school’s first Sports Day since 2019. All of the staff and pupils, along with parents and 
carers, are hoping that Government legislation will allow for the return of many activities that have not been allowed since the 
pandemic began. Sports Day is due to take place on Monday 1st July from 9.20-3pm. We are also hoping to have more activities 
in school and dates will be issued as soon as possible. We thought that you might like to put this date in your diary and keep it 
free. 
 
Cricket Club 
Here is the remaining date for the Wednesday 3-4pm Cricket Club with Fraser Conn from Carlisle Cricket Club: 
Wednesday 26th May – Year 6 Narwhals     This final session will be held outdoors. 
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Crossing Patrol 
Mr Hopkins has been away from the Crossing Patrol this week. We hope that he is fit and well enough to return to his duties 
from Monday 24th May. 
 
Film Afternoon – Friday 21st May 2021 
All the children enjoyed the film afternoon today as they relaxed after taking a number of assessments this week. They enjoyed 
a cool, refreshing drink as well as a tasty treat in the classroom. 
 
Photography Competition – a message from Cumbria Children’s Trust 
We want to hear from the young people who live in Cumbria and are Cumbria’s future. Cumbria is an amazing part of the world 
and a fantastic place to live.  

• What has living in Cumbria meant to you over the last 12 months? 
• What does the recovery of Cumbria mean to you? 

We would like you to celebrate our beautiful part of the world by taking a photograph of it that answers one of the questions 
above for you. Your photographs should be taken digitally and sent to cicc@cumbria.gov.uk. 

 
There will be three age groups: 
10yrs and under  
11yrs to 16yrs  
17yrs to 21yrs  
Winners of each category will receive £50 Voucher. 
Closing date for entries is Monday 31st May. Winners will be notified by post. 
 
The Rules  
• Please only submit one photographic entry per person – choose the one you are most proud of.  
• Your photograph will be taken in Cumbria.  
• Your photograph should not include people.  
• Your photograph should be taken on a digital camera, tablet or ‘phone.  
• When you are emailing your competition image to us, please give it a title and write a very brief description of it. 
For example, ‘A frog I found in my back garden.’ Your description will help our judges to understand why you took 
the image.  
• Tell us your name, age, and address. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr M Ashton 
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